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lotion. 

Thank you for sharing your 
children with us this school 
year. This has been a very 
enjoyable year. Please re-
member that  we are all here 
for you and for your chil-
dren so if you ever have any 
questions or concerns, please 
feel free to come see me. 

Sincerely, 

Jane Uy,  
Site Director 

òA child reminds us that playtime is an essential part 
of our daily routine.ó Author: Unknown 

July Birthdays...  

Dear Parents, 

As we  aspire  to build an 
important foundation for 
each childôs educational ex-
perience, we would like to 
congratulate all our gradu-
ates who did a wonderful job 
during graduation. We are 
extremely proud  of their 
accomplishments and the 
children they have become. 
Saying goodbye to some of 
our dear students is never 
easy, but we are happy to see 
each of them grow and flour-
ish. We are confident that 
they will be successful in the 
future. 

Please do not forget to let 
me know in advance (2 

weeks notice would be great) 
if you will be leaving on  
vacation or permanently. A 
note left on my desk is fine. 
If your child will be out 2-3 
days, verbal notice is suffi-
cient. 

July brings a large variety of 
exciting summer activities. 
We are planning a safe and 
exciting Summer Session  
filled with fun activities such 
as water play, picnics, ice 
cream  and parties. 

Water play schedule will 
begin on July 7. If you want 
your child to participate in 
this activity, please send a 
labeled swimsuit, towel, wa-
ter-shoes, and sunscreen 

Abraham Gonzalez       7/1 

Elia Van Ackeren          7/7 

Jaden Jacinto                 7/9 

Nicholas Hobson          7/9 

Christopher Macaraeg  7/9 

Marc Jaevin Fonacier    7/12   

David Cano-Malekan    7/18 

 

Kara Lee                        7/19 

Axel Gauriat                  7/20 

Ludovic Gauriat            7/20 

Gemma Werve              7/22 

Osinachi  Obi                7/30 

Staff 

Daisy Hernandez           7/29 
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IMPORTANT DATES 
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¶ July 1ï2 Salute to 

America/
Independence Week 

 
¶ Thursday, July 2nd: 

       IndependenceïDay    
Picnic-   

 
¶  Friday, July 3 
      School Closed 
 
¶ July 6: Water Play 
      Schedule Starts 
 
¶ July 9,16, 23 & 30 

Silly Thursdays of July 
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Ladybugs 
Fireflies 
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     ROLLIE POLLIES 

Another deserving student in 
our class is Julianna Garcia. 
She knows all of her friends 
in the classroom. At circle 
time, she shows great partici-
pation and interest especially  

if a book is read. She knows 
our songs and loves to do 
their actions. She can mingle 
with her peers and jam with 
them. Her vocabulary has 
increased, too.  She's sweet 
and knows how to care for 
her classmates. She has 
shown improvement and 
patience in dealing with oth-
ers. Julianna is very thought-
ful, when a friend cries; she 
will immediately pick up 
their blanket and offer it to 
them. Julianna has a big 
heart and is fun to be with.   

 

Dear Parents, 

We had a terrific month and we 
look forward to many more 
months of learning and grow-
ing. 

We want to thank all of the 
fathers for attending ñDonuts 
with Dadò. The children had a 
fun morning with their dads. 

July is the beginning of our 
summer program and we will be 
making all of our activities excit-
ing and fun  for the children! 
We are sure all of our children 
will have a blast participating in 
our 4th of July picnic.   

Please refer to the front of the 
newsletter for important dates 
to remember. 

Student of the Month 

Congratulations to Kara Lee 
for being chosen as one of the 
students of the month in our 

class. We chose her  for sever-
al reasons: her motor skills 
are amazing. She displays her 
creativity by manipulating 
some stacking toys, chewy 
tubes, and the like.  She can 
sort out colors and solve sim-
ple puzzles. She's very interest-
ed in books and loves reading 
by herself and does her own 
story telling. Her vocabulary 
has  increased. She can speak 
whole sentences like 
"Mommy's at homeò, or 
ñDaddy's coming." She uses 
her words to tell me how to 
help her. Kara is very sweet 
and can follow directions 
when instructed. She's learn-
ing to count numbers with 
us. She likes to dance just like 
her other friends in the class 
and she has moves! Way to go 
Kara, we're so proud of you 
 
 

come our three new friends we 
also want to say Good Luck to 
Kendall, Laura, Victor, and Stel-
la as they begin a new jo 

          Student of the Month 
This month we not only have 
one student of the month, but 
two! First we would like to con-
gratulate Stella Weingrad. Stella 
is a friendly and energetic child 
who has shown great vocabulary 
improvement since she joined 
our class.  Stella speaks her mind 
and uses please and thank you 
when asking for something.  
Next we would like to say Con-
gratulations to Kendall OôKain.  

Kendall has shown attention to 
detail in all her activities and a- 

 

 

Happy summer and Happy 
Fourth of July!! 

 
First and foremost I would 
like to thank everyone that 
attended our Father's Day 
celebration. The children were 
full of laughter and enjoyed 
having their dads with them!! 
 
Summer is finally here and 
summer activities are about to 
begin. For this month of July, 
we will explore the ocean and 
have ocean based activities: 
making jellyfish, turtles and a 
sensory bin with water, sand, 
and sea shells. 

We would like to give a big 
warm welcome to Axel, Lu-
dovic, and Dash. As we wel-
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Ms. Aleyda, Ms. Elsa, Ms. Arlene, 

Ms. Antonia, Ms. Conce,  
Ms. Daisy, Ms. Janice  

& Ms. Adriana 

chieves everything she puts 
her mind to.  During activi-
ties Kendall has a great  eye 
for detail:  when she is  
shown something one time, 
she remembers it for the 
next time.  

Good job Stella  & Kendall! 

  

Ms. Araceli, Ms. Fildres 
Ms. Evelia & Ms. Nancy 



           BUTTERFLIES 

DRAGONFLIES 

dance class. We are very 
proud of you Julia and let 
this be one of your many 
recognitions, congratula-
tions! 

 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Jeanette, Ms. Maria  
Ms. Eva & Ms. Pachita 

  

Dear Families 

 
As the school year quickly 
draws to an end, the Butterfly 
teachers would like to thank 
all of our wonderful families 
for entrusting your loving 
children to us. We have seen 
tremendous growth and de-
velopment in each and every 
one of the children! We now 
have to say goodbye and will 
miss those that are moving 
on and looking forward to 
sharing a fun and educational 
summer for those who are 
staying. We also like to thank 
all of the fathers who accom-
panied the Butterfly class on 
our "Donuts with Dadò 

   Student of The Month 

A special congratulations to 
Julia McDermott who has 
been chosen for Student of 
the Month! Julia was very 
timid when she came into 
the Butterfly class, she has 
stepped forward to act as a 
role model  for fellow stu-
dents and shows great leader-
ship. She demonstrates posi-
tive behavior and follows 
through on all her tasks con-
fidently. She is very sweet 
and loves giving her friends 
ideas in their work and 
games. Let's not forget she 
loves dancing and also gets 
everyone in the mood to 
swing their hips during 

To All Parents, 
Summer is fun and it is here! 
But first, we would like to 
thank all the Dads who 
joined us during our Fatherôs 
Day Celebration last month. 
It was nice having you and 
your participation meant a 
lot to the children. We will 
continue to review our let-
ters, numbers, shapes, colors 
and themes. But we will have 
more exciting activities this 
month as we officially start 
our ñSummer Campò.  
 
It will be filled with many fun 
outdoor activities, creative  
projects and silly themed 
days. 
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  We would like to thank all 
of you for working closely 
with us during the entire 
school year and making it very 
successful. It was indeed a 
great school year! However, it 
is time to move up and pre-
pare for a new one. Some 
children in the Dragonflies 
Class will be transitioning to 
the 3-year old class by the end 
of the month. They will have 
a new classroom, follow new 
routines and will meet new 
friends. 

     Student of the Month 

We would also like to recog-
nize Dexter Berman for being 
the ñStudent of the Monthò 
in June.  

  He shows great improve-
ment in his social and com-
munication skills as well as 
his attitude towards work 
and school.  

 

 

Ms. Marie , Ms. Andrea 
 & Ms. Erika 

 

 


